
 
 

 
 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Well, we all enjoyed a wonderful afternoon of Coronation themed activities after our 

Coronation picnic on the field at lunchtime. Thank you to our Governors who also 

came to support. Luckily we managed to avoid the downpour! The feedback from 

the children was very positive and they are looking forward to the PTA Coronation 

event this Saturday from 2-4pm. 

 

Attendance Reminder: 
The Government discourages the taking of holidays in term time.  Evidence shows 

that children who miss school do not achieve as well as those who attend regularly.  

Should you still choose to take a holiday with your child during this period the Local 

Authority will be informed as this will constitute an unauthorised absence. A Fixed 

Penalty Notice will then be issued to you [and your partner/husband] in accordance 

with section 444 of the Education Act 1996. The current rates payable by parents are 

£60 where the amount is paid within 21 days and £120 where the amount is paid within 

28 days.  This charge is per parent/carer per child.  If the fixed penalty notice remains 

unpaid this could lead to prosecution in the Magistrate’s Court. 

 

Sports Day: 
We will be holding our Sports Day on Monday 26th June with a reserve date of 3rd July. 

Parents are welcome to join KS1 in the morning, from approximately 9.15am onwards 

for their events and bring a picnic lunch. KS2 events will start at approximately 1.15pm 

and parents may also arrive earlier for a picnic lunch. Coloured T shirts for KS2 houses 

will be sent home closer to the time. 

 

Free Football Sessions: 
Free sessions during May for Y1 & Y2 pupils taking place every Thursday 5:45-6:45 at 

Cheshire County Sports Club. Sessions run by FA qualified coaches. 

 

Contact jonhale74@btinternet.com for any further information. 
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PTA Raffle tickets 
Please return any ticket stubs along with the corresponding amount of cash no later 

than Wednesday 10th May if you wish to be entered into the draw. 

 

Rags2Riches 
The collection will be made on Wednesday 10th May. Please bring in any donations 

on that morning in the bag sent home with your child earlier this term. Spare bags 

are available from the school office. 

 

 

ADHD Conference: 
We are delighted to announce a new Chester based event focusing on ADHD. The 

event is suitable for both teaching professionals working with students with ADHD 

and parents of children either diagnosed or going through the ADHD diagnostic 

process. 

Please note that this event is free, but booking is essential as places are limited. 

 

You can book places here: https://shorturl.at/oCKU5 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Wendy Lyon & Julie Cox 
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